
Mr Sharath Chandra  
(Hypnotherapist and regression therapist) 

     

I, Sharath Chandra from Siri Foundation got 

the opportunity to interact with the Senior 

secondary students of DPS Hyderabad on 25th 

August 2022. We were invited by the 

Entrepreneurship Club students to make Eco 

Friendly clay Ganesha. It was really good to see 

students dreaming of greener future and 

working towards it. Appreciate the Principal 

of DPS for encouraging children to carry the 

club activity and promoting their ideas. Wishing each and 

every young entrepreneur a very bright future. May they 

continue to work towards environmental issues and bring them 

closer to greater understanding of Environmental issues. Would 

like to thank the DPS Principal and management for giving us 

the chance to interact and share the thoughts. 

 

Benoy Koley 
HOD (game art and design.)  
Backstage pass Institute of Gaming and 
Technology. 

 

Their involvement in subjects shows how 

deep they can think. Enjoyed the whole time 

there and carried positive energy. 

Thanks to DPS, Hyderabad for giving me the 

opportunity. 



Mr. Arun Kumar Gaikwad 

HOD- Fashion Design 

FDDI, Hyderabad 
 

It’s our honour to be part of the seminar as 

speakers of the event which was great & 

students and teachers were more passionate 

about knowing a career in design, 

especially at the higher education level. As 

speakers, we have answered most of the 

queries about the fashion sector. 

The event was successful, we would like to 

thank Principal Ma’am and the 

management of DPS for giving us this 

opportunity. 

 

 

 

Mr. Gaurav Kumar Tiwari 

Assistant Manager- C&PR 

FDDI, Hyderabad 
 

It was an honour to be a part of the seminar 

at DPS Hyderabad conducted in the presence 

of respected Principal Ma’am and all the 

teachers. It was a very interactive session with 

all the enthusiastic students and teachers. We 

would like to have a long-term association 

with DPS Sr. Secondary School, Hyderabad. 


